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December 17, 2015 

 

Results Broadcasting of Rhinelander, Inc. 

1456 East Green Bay Street 

Shawano, WI   54116 

 

     Re: WHOH (FM), Rhinelander, WI 

      Results Broadcasting of Rhinelander, Inc. 

      Facility Identification Number:  190431 

      Special Temporary Authority (STA) 

      BSTA-20151130FXF 

Dear Licensee: 

 

This is in reference to the request filed November 30, 2015, on behalf of Results Broadcasting of 

Rhinelander, Inc. (“RBR”).  RBR explains that the WHOH antenna failed, and that the station 

resumed reduced operations with a single antenna bay mounted at the authorized antenna height.   

RBR  requests an STA to continue such operation until the antenna can be repaired and 

remounted. 

  

Section 73.1680 of the Commission's rules provides for operation with emergency antenna 

facilities following damage to authorized antenna systems, provided that an informal request for 

continued use of an emergency antenna is filed with the Commission within 24 hours.  In 

particular, Section 73.1680(b)(2) provides that FM and TV stations may erect any suitable 

radiator, or use operable sections of the authorized antenna(s) as an emergency antenna. 

 

Accordingly, the request for STA IS HEREBY GRANTED.  Station WHOH may continue to 

operate from its licensed site as described in the STA request. 

 

RBR must notify the Commission when licensed operation is restored.  RBR must use whatever 

means are necessary to protect workers and the public from radiofrequency exposure in excess of 

the Commission's exposure guidelines.  See 47 CFR § 1.1310.  

 

This authority expires on June 15, 2016.. 

 

       Sincerely, 

 

 

 

       Dale Bickel 

       Senior Engineer 

       Audio Division 

       Media Bureau 

cc:  John Garziglia  (via e-mail only) 

 


